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10th June 2022 
 
Marc Ó Cathasaigh 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 28129/22: To ask the Minister for Health the details of the recruitment process for 
cath laboratory staff; the timeframe for the process; the locations for which the jobs 
have been advertised; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 
Dear Deputy Ó Cathasaigh, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

Details of vacancies across the organisation are not currently held centrally, therefore 
unfortunately we are not in a position to provide the information you request.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
_________________ 
John Smith 
Assistant National Director 
Acute Operations 

 


